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NHC Board Diversity Statement 
 
 

The NHC Board recognizes the value of appointing individual directors who bring a variety 
of diverse opinions, perspectives, skills, experiences, and backgrounds to its discussions and its 
decision-making processes. It believes that debate and healthy discussions at board meetings will 
be more open, balanced, and wide-ranging if some diversity can be achieved amongst its members.  

 
The Nominating and Corporate Governance Committee has responsibility for leading the 

process for Board appointments and for identifying candidates for appointment to the Board. Board 
appointments will be considered against objective criteria, having due regard for the benefits of 
diversity on the Board, including gender. We remain committed to meritocracy in the Boardroom, 
which requires a diverse and inclusive culture. The Board considers candidates from a wide array 
of backgrounds, with an overriding principle that appointments be made on merit and suitability 
of the candidate to the specific role to be filled.  

 
Taking this into account, it is the Board’s objective to take affirmative steps to enhance the 

Board’s diversity. This will be done over time, taking into account the valuable knowledge and 
experience of the present board members and the remaining period of their terms in office.  
 

Accordingly, the Board plans to engage its best efforts to appoint at least one female 
director to the Board during the period leading up to the Company’s 2022 Shareholders’ Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


